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I would like to send out a sincere thank you to all of those who helped me make our fall 

conference Ways &  Means fundraising a huge success.  

It is because of you I was able to put money into our account. Everyone donating, purchasing, 

encouraging, and just over all wanting to make the event successful. That has truly happened and 

has inspired me even more to do better the next time.  

My journey home from the Lodge was my brain spinning on what should I do for convention. I 

guess what I have it all figured out. I would like anyone who has suggestions as to what they 

would like to see at convention.   It is my desire to be able to sell some fresh food choices that 

will be sold during our convention.   

Please reach out to me if you have any fabulous donations that you would like to donate.  I will 

be asking each post to donate two bottles of liquor for the department raffle.   Make sure you 

dust them off lol.  I will be making a fabulous Fun basket or cooler full of cheer and family fun. 

Once again thank you very much and God bless. 

 

Nancy Woodwyk 

Ways & Means Chairman 


